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Weekly Newsletter 
Hello Parents, 

Compared to last week, it has been a bit slower here at Westbrook Park 
Elementary. We began the week by reading about Baking Cookies, which was a 
huge hit amongst the students. The recipe page was all about baking and 
decorating sugar cookies for the holidays, which again, was a huge hit amongst 
the kids. Thankfully the weather held out this week and we were able to get 
outside for recess each day. It’s hard to believe next week is our final week of 
school before the winter break! We will continue to work hard here until the 
break begins. We will have homework next week, but it will need to be returned 
by Friday, December 21st. That day will be an early dismissal as well. Finally, 
please send in Book It reading logs by Friday, December 21st. 
 
Sincerely,  
Jason Gonzalez 
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Dec. 24 – Jan. 1 
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*I’m listing the calendar on here to remind you of important dates each week/month! 


